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Attention Professional Services Providers: ClaimCheck Webinars 

   

 

 

 

 

The implementation of McKesson ClaimCheck for professional services is anticipated to become 

effective with the processing date May 17, 2010.  Educational webinars concerning this 

implementation will be held April 27-29, 2010.  Providers should visit the LA Medicaid web site, 

www.lamedicaid.com, and click on the blue ‘ClaimCheck’ button for further information and to 

register for one of the webinars.  Affected providers are strongly encouraged to attend. 

 

 


